
 
Agenda Item No: 10c 

From: David Holloway 
Sent: 23 January 2009 11:28 
To: Kim Fellows 
Subject: RE: Dudley Borough Local Access Forum - Meeting 19th January, 2009.  
Kim, 
 
There has been no change since you last contacted me - no report on this application scheduled 
to go to a committee meeting in the immediate future. 
If there are any changes between now and your next meeting I will let you know. 
(Nb. there is also a DC Committee meeting on 16/3.) 
 
Regards 
 
Dave Holloway 
{extension 4164} 
 

 Please consider the environment before printing 
 
 
 

 -----Original Message----- 
From:  Kim Fellows   
Sent: 23 January 2009 11:19 
To: David Holloway 
Subject: Dudley Borough Local Access Forum - Meeting 19th January, 2009.  
 

Dear David 
 
Re:  Plan Number: P08/096 - Land Adjacent to 107 Long Lane, 
Halesowen.  
 
You may recall that I wrote to you on 15th October, 2008 advising that the 
Forum had requested the up to date information relating to the planning 
application for the above development, and you responded indicating that the 
scheme was stil being assessed and a report would not go on it to a 
committee before the meeting of the Forum on 17th November, 2008.   
 
As I have not heard further, I have again been requested by the Forum to 
write to you, and would be grateful if you could let me know the up to the date 
position in relation to this application.  The next meeting of the Forum is on 
16th March, 2009 and I would be grateful for a response prior to this.  
 
Many thanks 
 
Kim.  
 
Kim Fellows 
Directorate of Law and Property 



Democratic Services Officer 
Extension: 5241 
 
 

 Please consider the environment - do you need to print this e-mail?  
 
 
Information about Councillors, Council and Committee meetings (including 
agenda, minutes and reports) can be viewed on the Internet at 
http://cmis.dudley.gov.uk/cmiswebpublic/CommitteeSelection.aspx 
 
 

 


